Unusual Networking
to Social Agency

Subject: Experienced Leader of Challenged Youth
Hello Ms. Fischl:

Your recent wedding announcement in the New York Times caught my eye. After reading about
your senior management role with The Next Generation Foundation, I was curious to learn more. A
perusal of the Foundation’s website yielded your e-mail address so I decided to write and introduce
myself. I too work in the field of not-for-profit management and have great references.

At this time, I am selectively searching for my next career challenge. I am particularly fond of
organizations that focus on building leadership qualities in physically challenged young people.
From my included résumé, you will see strong evidence of my involvement with educationally
related organizations.

After reading the news column, I understand this note may reach your inbox while you are
honeymooning in Hawaii. Hawaii has got to be one of the most fantastic vacation spots on earth! If
you decide to return, I would very much enjoy meeting with you.

Sincerely, Anne Mitchell
annemitchell@mail.com
(401) 555-0111




